News story: Fast Track applications
coming soon

Applications to the Fast Track Apprenticeship scheme will be opening soon.
You can pre-register for the programme by sending your email address to:

fasttrack.preregister@cabinetoffice.gov.uk. This lets us know you intend to

apply and enables us to notify you when the application window opens.
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